
Usfs, 

 

I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many 

reasons why I am excited for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments 

you will understand why. 

 

Today at the site, leftover mining waste is leaching metals into groundwater and hurting wildlife and 

local communities. Midas has been monitoring the site for the last decade and discovered there are 

high levels of arsenic and antimony in the water, far beyond what is acceptable for drinking water 

standards. Of course, these problems were created long ago by historical mining operations and not 

by Midas Gold. However, the company has a plan to address these problems. Alternative 2 offers 

viable solutions to improve the site. It creates a plan to clean up existing tailings and store future 

tailings in a state-of-the-art storage facility. I trust Midas to safely reprocess and store the tailings 

because their facility contains several important design factors to prevent against breaches, leaks, or 

excessive water accumulation. 

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project as it is important to all Idahoans. The comment period provides plenty of time to read the 

DEIS and submit comments. Further extensions of the comment period are unnecessary and will 

needlessly delay the project. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Ross Leisinger 


